
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Transportation Forum 
Burnsville, October 2nd  

 
Progress in Motion, the Burnsville Chamber of Commerce, Transportation for America, and the 
Minnesota Public Transit Association, are happy to host a community forum on transportation issues 
facing the South Metro. The event will be on Tuesday, October 2nd at 1:30 PM at the Burnhaven 
Library - 1101 County Rd 42 W, Burnsville, MN.  
 
The objective of the event is to bring business and community leaders together, including candidates 
for elected office, to talk about local transportation needs, and possible solutions.  
 
If you wish to explore ideas for improving roads, bridges, transit and other parts of the transportation 
system to attract and retain businesses to improve the local economy – you should attend this 
event!  
  
By doing so, you will help ensure that local elected officials, including local legislators and candidates, 
understand the community’s needs and are prepared to go to work to help solve them.  
  
We intend to invite and engage local news media in order to build momentum for policy changes 
heading into the 2019 Legislative Session. 
 
RSVP to Margaret Donahoe at Margaret@transportationalliance.com no later than Monday, October 
1st. 
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